On October 17th, the following question was received from Board Member Debra Robinson regarding Board Item RE3 - New Suncoast High School.

Question:  Why do we need to obtain the property south of Bethune Elementary?

Response:  The property south of Bethune ES is needed for the expansion of the existing drainage/retension lake due west of the Bethune campus.  
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